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IF there were evidence of widespread voter fraud, it would make sense to make it 

harder to vote in Oregon. However, no such evidence has been presented. 

Therefore, I can only conclude this proposal is intended to make it harder to vote. 

This is anti-democratic, and suppresses the rights of every Oregon citizen to have 

their vote counted. Americans fought, suffered, and died for the right to vote, and it 

took us centuries to grant this right to every U.S. citizen. Why would we go 

backwards? 


